
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 2 June 2005 

4. ESTABLISHMENT OF COMMUNITY SERVICES AWARDS COMMITTEE 
 
 The Board considered a report from the Community Engagement Assistant seeking the appointment 

of a Community Services Awards Committee to receive and consider nominations for the 2005 
Community Service Awards. 

 
 The Board resolved:  
 
 1. That the following members be appointed to the Shirley/Papanui Community Services Awards 

Committee:  Myra Barry, Bill Bush, Ngaire Button, Megan Evans and Yvonne Palmer. 
 
 2. That authority be delegated to the Community Services Awards Committee to receive, consider 

and make recommendations to the full Board on nominations received for the 2005 Community 
Service Awards. 

 
 


